Delegates from East China Normal University Visited NTNU





Delegates from East China Normal University visited NTNU on Dec. 22, 2010. The delegation was headed by Vice President Jen visited NTNU for the purpose of academic cooperation. The delegation was received by NTNU representatives: Vice President Lin, Dean Chuang (Office of International Affairs), Director Lin(Department of Educational Psychology and Counseling), Director Chen(Graduate Institute of Information & Computer Education), and Professor Hung(Graduate Institute of Electro-Optical Science And Technology). Dean Chuang guided the delegation for a campus tour after the official meeting.